
Dec 6th Tue 

10am Activity Meeting 

Dec 6th Tue 

 6pm GVE HOA Park Monthly 
Meeting 

 

GVE  MEETINGS 

 

Current Board Members  
 

JOHN JONES, President        605-310-1230  

BOB CARNEL Vice Pres.       612-532-6929  

Kathy Williams, Sec.           507-261-5781 

Dee Henry, Treas.               402-618-6701 

Chris Anderson                   515-238-8042 

Cheryl Ann Young               218-640-0815 

Phyllis McGroarty               414-313-5874  
  

GOLF VIEW PROPERTY OWNERS INC. 

GVE 

 GARBAGE BAGS 

Bags may be purchased from  

Norma Alvarez  

2005 Trevino Dr  

956-330-2750  

$119.00 per roll of 50  

Make checks payable to GVE  

  

The Golf Viewer 
       https://golfviewestates.info 

            December 2022 

Check Out our exciting new website for Golfview 
Estates.info 

We think you’re going to find many of the fea-
tures quite useful. The site will offer a continu-
ously updated list of upcoming events, the option 
to signup for meals or couples golf directly from 
your phone, tablet or laptop. Useful forms, pho-
tos, an online version of the newsletter, minutes 
of the meetings and much more. 

 

We invite you to try it out 

GVE Communication Committee 

 

https://golfviewestates.info 

   

 DEC 3rd 7:30-8:45am Park Breakfast 

Dec  21st 5pm Golf Cart Parade 

Meet at the clubhouse. 

Dec 9th 7-9pm Steven May Dance        
$8per person at the door 

https://golfviewestates.info
https://golfviewestates.info


ACTIVITY COMMITTEE REPORT – DECEMBER 2022 

Hello GVE! More and more of you are starting to arrive and unpack and get ready for this 
season. 
There are a lot of exciting things happening. A list is included in this newsletter. As I write 
this message, we have started the Festival of Christmas Trees. This event has been headed 
by Sandi Ivey and Sandi and her helpers have done an amazing job. The trees have been 
decorated by many people in our park and they are beautiful. So please don’t miss all the 
daily events included in this festival, which is a huge fundraiser for our park. So please be 
generous.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me. Phyllis 
  

  

ACTIVITY REPORT December 2022 

 

DECEMBER 

1 st 11am-1pm Salad Luncheon - Ladies and Gents invited 

3 rd 7:30-8:45am Park Breakfast 

3 rd Noon Bidding on Christmas Trees ends 

5 th 3-5pm Spin Your Wheels 

6 th 10am Activity Meeting 

6 th 6pm GVE HOA Park Monthly Meeting 

9 th 7-9pm Steven May Dance       $8pp at the door 

21 st 5pm Golf Cart Parade 

 

JANUARY 

3 rd 10am Activity Meeting 

3 rd 6pm GVE HOA Park Monthly Meeting 

16 th 7- 9pm Helen Russell Show/Dance 

Info to Follow 

17 th 6pm GVE HOA Park Annual Meeting 

21 st Rummage Sale – info to follow 



                           GVE Resident Board 

 

We have a residents board where photos of 

all the residents of GVE are posted if availa-

ble It is hanging on the wall by the rest 

rooms. If you are a new resident and need 

your photo taken or have been a resident for 

awhile  and would like your photo updated 

please contact Jackie Willich at 815-262-

5541  

                 Food Pantry 

If you can help with a  donation to the 
food pantry, please contact Sharon 
Child at 330-7776 

 ACTIVITIES / WEEKLY 
MONDAY 6:00pm Five Hundred 
TUESDAY 12:45pm Bridge 
7:00pm Cribbage 
WEDNESDAY 11:00am Couples Golf 
THURSDAY 10:00am Girlfriends Golf 
FRIDAY 9:00AM Coffee N More 

 Sign Up Online for . . 
 

Couples Golf 

Meal Events 

Contact Info Changes 

Phone - Tablet - Laptop 
 

https://golfviewestates.info/signup.html 

  

  DECEMBER ANNIVERSARYS 
 

12-9 Tom & Pat Christy 
 

12-9 Tom & Debbie Lemen 
 

12-10 Darryl & Roz Mousseau 
 

12-11 Larry & Jean Weinfurter 
 

12-17 Dale & Susie Milefchik 

 
12-30 Dave & Janet Harmon  

 

DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

12-7 Dale Milefchik 

12-7 Frieda Jackson 

12-11 Faye Allen 

12-13 Cindy Beasley 

12-15 Judy Cushman 

12-16 Rosie Prusa 

12-18 Gordie Rourke 

12-19 Rich Lowe 

12-21 Sherrill Heilman 

12-27 Jorge Garcia  

https://golfviewestates.info/signup.html


 First off, thanks to everyone that has been so supportive of the work the Communications 
Team has been doing these past months, getting information gathered and sharing infor-
mation with all of you.  Starting in January you can have an option to receive the News-
letter either in paper form or read it on the Golfview website and print it off if you desire a 
hard copy.  This is only an option, and the Newsletter will continue to be available in paper 
form and delivered as usual.  The cost of printing like every thing else has gone up and 
some of you prefer electronic documents so this option will be available starting in Janu-
ary.  This is posted on the website with an option to receive electronically or continue the 
paper version.  Anyone that doesn’t respond will continue to receive it in paper form.  Have 
a Very Merry Christmas!   https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html 
 
Communications Committee 

https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html
https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html

